
4661 :F7 7 MW1.1

Ontario

Minister Ministry of Minist&re de 135 St Clair Avenue West 135, avenue St Clair ouest
Mmtstre 

Environment I'Environnement Suite 100 Bureau 100
Toronto ON MW 1 P5 Toronto ON M4V 1 P5

and Energy et de I'Energie

41678

March 9, 1994

Ms. Sarah Miller
Canadian Environmental Law

Association
517 College Street
Suite 401
Toronto, Ontario
M6G 4A2

Dear Ms. Miller:

Thank you for your letter of September 16, 1993;
regarding the Georgian Bay pipeline which -is
proposed by TransCanada.Pipelines Limited. I
appreciate the concerns you have identified and I
apologize for the delayed response.

It is stated in your letter that you "understand
that this proposal is now being considered by the .
Provincial government". It should.be noted that it

.is only the concept of TransCanada's involvement in
the development of infrastructure, that is currently
being considered by the Ontario.government..
TransCanada Pipelines Limited has.not submitted the
Georgian Bay water pipeline proposal for review and
approval. To date, only discussions have occurred.

Your request for an individual environmental
assessment which.examines all phases of this project
is certainly reasonable. TransCanada.Pipelines has
advised the government -that it will prepare an
individual environmental assessment, should the
planning of the project commence.
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Dear Ms. Miller: 

Thank you for your letter of September 16, 1993, 
regarding the Georgian Bay pipeline which is 
proposed by TransCanadaPipelines Limited. I 
appreciate the concerns you have identified and I 
apologize for the delayed response. 

It is stated in your letter that you "understand 
·that this proposal is now being considered by. the 
Provincial government". It should.be noted that it 
is only the concept of TransCariada's involvement in 
the development of infrastructure, that is currently 

. being considered by the Ontario government . 

. TransCanada Pipelines Limited has not subm.itted the 
~e6rgian Bay water pipeline proposal for review and 
approvaL To date, only discussions have· occurred. 

Your request for an individual environmental 
assessment which examines all phases of this project 
is certainly reasonable: TtansCanadaPipelines has 
advised the government·that . it will prepare an 
individual environmental assessment, should the 
planning of the project commence. 
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As requested, '1 will keep'you informed of any future 
decisionsth~t are made on TransCanada's propo~ed 
concept. 1 trust the above is satisfactory. Thank 
you for taking the time to inform me of your 
.concerns. 

Yours sincereiy, 

C.J. (Bud), Wildman 
Minister 

cc: The Honourable Ed Philip 
Minister of Municipa~ Affairs 

Mr. John BirnbaUm 
Georgian Bay Association 

Mr. Johri Jackson 
Great Lakes united 

Ms'. Brenda Thompson 
Groundwater Alert 

Ms. Gloria ~eszler 
STORl1 Coalition 


